(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Item 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation
Deadline: 5/4/15 by 18:00 am

R ECEIVE D

5-3-15
SWRCB Clerk

Good afternoon,

We are residents of Rolling Hills and just have been notified that we will be hit with a 36% water cut.
We absolutely object this unrealistic reduction of 36% of water use. We understand the drought issue
however this is just too much.

Sincerely,

Adriana Popovich

Sent from my iPhone



